
Hazard Mitigation Plan Update M2 

 
 

Meeting Minutes 
December 5, 2017 
 
Committee Members Present:  John Clark, Leslie Palmer, Nanci Schofield, Therese Larson, Phil Mitchell 
Community Members Present:  Kim Fortune, Historical Society President, Heather Fairchild, resident, 
Kelly Gale, resident, Kevin Gale, resident 
Facilitator:  Stephanie Alexander, Central NH Regional Planning Commission 
 
Stephanie Alexander opened the meeting at 6:35 PM. 
 
The Committee began reviewing and updating the Critical and Community Facilities Vulnerability 
Assessment tables.  Natural hazards, as defined in the Hazard Risk Assessment, most likely to impact 
each facility were identified.  The Committee developed Problem Statements for each table. 
 
Ms. Alexander provided the Committee with Map 3 – Critical and Community Facilities, to be revised  
and completed by January 12th. 
 
Action Items:   
 

 Leslie and Therese will work on the excel file of Facilities  

 Committee members will send Ms. Alexander photos of recent hazard events in Town. 

 Committee members will update the Map 3 at the Town office. 
 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Leslie M. Palmer 


